
Come join your Alabama Mayflower Cousins for a Springtime 

"Friendsgiving is a Thanksgiving-themed feast meal typically eaten prior to or instead of a 
family Thanksgiving dinner in the United States. Those gathering are typically a group of close 

friends or otherwise connected persons (like Mayflower Cousins!)"  

Instead of our traditional Spring Conference, the Alabama Mayflower Society will have a 

"Springtime Friendsgiving."  One of our members has offered to open her home to us for a casual 

social gathering and lunch.  While we will conduct required votes which would normally be held at 

our Spring Conference, we want an absolute time-minimal business meeting on that day.  There-

fore, all announcements and reports will be made available to the membership ahead of time in 

the form of written reports and online videos of the presenter(s) giving those reports. 

 

There will be no charge to attend, but we need a head count for lunch. 

We also need at least 15 current Linege-Certified Members present to conduct business. 

 

The Gathering will take place on 

Saturday, May 18, 2024 

11:30 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. 

1708 Cedar Road 

Andalusia, Covington County, Alabama  36421 

RSVP (affirmatives only) by email to MChesebro@yahoo.com 
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